
To our Patients and Guests,

Thank you for choosing Ascension Seton Medical Center Austin for your healthcare needs. To
continue to provide you and our community access to high quality, compassionate care, we are
expanding! To meet the growing healthcare needs of women in Central Texas at all stages of
their lives, we are opening a new Women’s Tower on campus in 2024. Construction of our new
Women’s Tower will begin on November 1st.

During construction of the new Women’s Tower and Garage, Ascension Seton has provided
temporary parking for our patients and visitors, available in our Seton Medical Plaza Patient
and Visitor Garage (also known as Austin Medical Plaza or East Garage), located at 1015 37th
street, Austin, TX.  For your convenience, a shuttle service will be available for transportation to
and from the hospital between the hours of 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. The garage is a 3 minute walk or
approximately 0.1 miles from the hospital’s South entrance.



The entrance to the parking garage is located on the corner of Medical Parkway and 37th street
(shown below).

About the Women’s Tower
The new Women’s Tower will be a $320 million investment and part of a broader expansion and
modernization plan for Ascension Seton Medical Center Austin. The tower will expand access to
Ascension Seton’s comprehensive women’s health services in Central Texas with advanced
clinical services for women’s health, increased patient capacity, high-quality academic programs
and subspecialty expertise.

We appreciate the trust that you place in Ascension Seton Medical Center Austin for all of your
healthcare needs.




